COMPLEXITY SCIENCE SPECIAL INTEREST GROUP
Minutes 2014
1. Review Complexity Science offerings at this year's NAPCRG meeting


  This year’s conference featured 2 preconference workshops, 3 workshops, 6 podium and 1 extended paper presentations, and 5 posters related to complexity.
2. How are you using complexity science?


  Attendees described how they were using and applying complexity science in their work.
3. Review status of Complexity in Health Care journal

  The complexity science forum in Journal of Evaluation in Clinical Practice continues but there is probably not sufficient material for a stand-alone journal.  The book has recently been released in a cheaper paperback version.
4. Report on Systems and Complexity for Healthcare Conference

  The recent conference held in Washington, DC involved a diverse group of about 80 participants.  A second conference is planned tentatively for April 2016.
5. Long-Term SIG Plans

Previously identified plans included developing a complexity science learning community and creating an open innovation learning network.  However, the group decided to begin working on a classification system for Family Medicine research. Carmel Martin (carmelmarymartin@GMAIL.COM) agreed to take the lead on this project.  The following people agreed to assist:

Larry (Larry.Green@UCDENVER.EDU)


Diane (diane.m.harper@GMAIL.COM)


Mike (mmoore@PNWU.EDU)


  Joachim (jp.sturmberg@gmail.com)


Ann Louise (alk25@MEDSCHL.CAM.AC.UK)


Zsolt (ZSOLT.NAGYKALDI@OUHSC.EDU)


Kristen (kristen@SPEEDFISH.COM)

7. Next Year’s NAPCRG
1. The group decided to submit a forum on “Applying Complexity Science to Primary Care Issues” for next year’s NAPCRG meeting. Chris Burton (c.burton@ABDN.AC.UK) agreed to take the lead.  Anyone wishing to help him in its preparation should contact him.
2. It was requested that I prepare a pre-NAPCRG handout for our group similar to that of CASFM.
